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I don't understand why everyone keeps saying CHP says these
signs are illegal on taxis. I've gone through every posted file on
the system and I can't find any backup information to support this
claim. If Bonin, Blumenfield and the City Attorney (and strangely
Patrick Frank) are the only ones citing this "evidence" then there
is a full lack of transparency for the general public, or the claim
being made is simply not true. It's time to unveil this secret
document, if it even exists. I call on the city to make this evidence
available to the public.



